
Reduced Power Notification 
Hearst Stations Inc. 

WPTZ, Plattsburgh, New York (Fac. ID No. 57476) 

All-Purpose Exhibit 

This exhibit is to advise the Commission that as of April 15, 2022, technical issues with 
the station’s transmitter have caused WPTZ to operate at reduced power.  The station initially was 
operating stably at 50% power, and following consultation with a third-party vendor, the station is 
currently operating at approximately 86% power (559 kW ERP).  A replacement transmitter has 
been ordered, and the station is awaiting delivery.  

If resolving the issue should take more than 30 days, the station will file a request for STA. 

* * * * * 


